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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e Lelei, 
Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

Senior Prizegiving AssemblySenior Prizegiving Assembly  
Senior school Prize Giving Assembly will take place on Friday 7th 
December in the hall at 9.30 am.  If you are wanting to attend, 

please make sure you arrive early so the assembly can commence 
on time with no disruptions as this is a very special day for our 

school leavers. 
 

Lost PropertyLost Property  
As it is coming up to the end of the school year, please 

remind your child to visit the lost property area for their 
syndicate and ensure they take all their belongings home 
with them by the end of the term.  If items are not claimed 

by the end of the term they will be passed on to our 
community centre. 

 

100% Attendance for this week100% Attendance for this week  
Best class attendance award goes to Room 3 with 92.65% 
 

Students selected with 100% attendance award for this weekStudents selected with 100% attendance award for this week  
are:are: 
Nevaeh Theodore Room 3 
Devo Ellis Room 12 
Aotea Popata Room 16 

 

Sun HatsSun Hats  
We are encouraging children to be sunsmart and wear a hat 
to school as the days are getting hotter.  You can help by 
sending your child to school with a hat.  Sunsmart cards 
will be handed out to children spotted wearing a hat 
outdoors.  These cards are entered in a draw to win great 
prizes every Friday.  Be sunsmart, wear a hat and win a 
prize! 

 

Enrolment Forms for Starters Next YearEnrolment Forms for Starters Next Year    
If you have a child starting school next year and have 
not already enrolled them, please come to the school 
office to collect an enrolment form.  You have the option 
of completing the forms at school or take it home, 
complete it and return forms to us.  Please ensure you 

bring a copy of the child's passport or birth certificate and plunket book or 
updated immunisation records.   
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